
May 27, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
We are wrapping up the year and many classes
are completing end of the year activities.
Special thanks to the PTO for providing the
high flying BMX show this week. Have a
wonderful 3 day weekend.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

PARENT COMMUNICATION SURVEY
The district would like to know how to best communicate with
you. Please complete this quick survey as it will help them with
parent communication moving forward.
English: https://forms.gle/wUXDHHXuY4KuAL4d7
Spanish: https://forms.gle/dvVEk4mznaUf28iv8

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
In these past few weeks of school I have been playing my violin
at recess for the enjoyment of the students. Students have been
singing, dancing, and playing percussion along with me and
we've all had a blast sharing our love of music! I have also been
rehearsing with 6th grade musicians for a special musical
performance during promotion. We look forward to performing
for the 6th grade families!
I look forward to seeing students again in the fall and I
encourage all 4th-8th grade students to consider joining a music
class next year! I am looking forward to continuing the TK-2nd
general music classes as well as 3rd grade recorders in the fall.
We are also excited to introduce some new music learning
opportunities in the fall. Have a wonderful summer and keep
making music!
Mrs. Kaufman

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
The last day of school schedule is as follows:
Kinder
8:30
10:15-10:35
11:35-12:05 Lunch
12:05 Home

1st-3rd
8:30
10:15-10:30
11:35-12:05 Lunch
12:05 Home

4th-6th (6th promotion is at 11am)
8:30
10:35-10:50
11:45-12:15 Lunch
12:15 Home

YEARBOOK SPONSORS
The yearbook is in desperate need of sponsors. The
yearbook coordinator, Nicole Humber, has made it her
mission to fund the yearbook so it comes to students
at no cost. However, more sponsors are needed.
Thank you to the following companies and families for

donating to the yearbook so that each and every child can
receive one.
Bravo Restoration & Construction
NorCal Truck Alignment, David and Diana Sowell
Andrea Quartarolo, Joe Eliason
Alea Kelleher, Alissia Pope
Justin Holman, Haley Skerrett
Sarah Habethur, Patty Walsh
The Real Chamoy, Anonymous (former SM parent)
Kelly Tobin, R&D Machining
Smile Orthodontics, Cherie Piland
Raley’s Windsor (via Alicia Malaspina)
Breanne Bush, Holly Soboweski
San Miguel PTO
San Miguel School
If you would like to contribute to the yearbook please do so via a
check written to San Miguel PTO or Venmo @SanMiguelPTO. All
donations small or large are welcomed.

PTO UPDATE
Hello San Miguel Families!
What a great year we had adjusting back to on campus learning.
We were able to do many fun events for the kids this year and
slowly bring back some of the traditions that the kids enjoy. We
can’t wait to incorporate more next year as restrictions hopefully
continue to improve. We are truly thankful for our San Miguel
families and community. The support from our families, for all
of our families, is truly heartwarming and inspiring. As we end
the year we are sad to say goodbye to our current VP, Micaela
Martin; but we are very excited to welcome our new VP, Mrs.
Jessica Valencia. She is going to be a great addition to the PTO!
We hope you all have a great summer and look forward to
seeing all the smiling faces again in August. All our best, Your
San Miguel Site PTO

UPCOMING DATES
5/30/22 - Memorial Day, Holiday
6/2/22 - Field Day, 6th grade picnic
6/3/22 - Last Day of School,

6th Gr Promotion 11:00
Early dismissal K-3rd 12:05
Early dismissal 4th-6th 12:15

8/11/22 - First day of School 2022-23

See pictures below:

https://forms.gle/wUXDHHXuY4KuAL4d7
https://forms.gle/dvVEk4mznaUf28iv8


3rd graders on their walking field trip to release their
young salmon

Pictures from the BMX stunt show

Mrs. Kauffman playing for the Kindergarteners


